
 

 

April 21, 2021 

 

Jeff. S. Jordan  

Assistant General Counsel  

Federal Election Commission 

Office of Complaints Examination & 

Legal Administration 

1050 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

 Re: MUR 7897 Request for Extension  

 

To Whom This May Concern:  

 

 Through their undersigned counsel, Ted Cruz for Senate, Senator Ted Cruz, and 

Bradley Knippa in his official capacity as Treasurer respectfully requests a 30-day 

extension to respond to the complaint.  

 

 Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any additional questions 

or require additional information, please contact me by email at cg@gobergroup.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Chris Gober 

Counsel for Ted Cruz for Senate,  

Senator Ted Cruz, and  

Bradley Knippa in his official capacity as Treasurer 
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